
 

 

Ref. FOI/4795 FOI Team 
 foi@west-lindsey.gov.uk 
    
 
  01 October 2018 
 
Response sent via email to: Tim Quigley 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - INFORMATION REQUEST No. 4795 
 

Your request for information has now been considered. However unfortunately we do not hold 
the information. 

  

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact the Freedom of Information Office, 
West Lindsey District Council, Guildhall, Marshall’s Yard, Gainsborough, Lincs, DN21 2NA. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please contact Alan Robinson, 
Monitoring Officer, West Lindsey District Council, Guildhall, Marshall’s Yard, Gainsborough, 
Lincs, DN21 2NA. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
FOI Team 
West Lindsey District Council  


